
From: Arlene Goss  
Sent: Thursday, 17 November 2016 3:49 p.m. 
To:  
Subject: FW: Mark Storer:  
 
Dear Mr Storer, 
 
I apologise for the delay in replying to your question.  
The number of full time employees who were employed as at 30 June, 2016, 
was 507. In addition to this, the number of full time equivalent (FTE) positions 
held by other employees (e.g. part time) as at 30 June, 2016, was 141. These 
figures do not include council contractors. 
 
Regards 
 
Arlene Goss 
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council 




